

Choose the correct answer.

# Đề kiểm tra Tiếng Anh giữa kì 2 lớp 10 THPT Nguyễn Trãi

1. This broken cup cannot
A. repair
B. to be repaired
C. be repaired
D. repairing
2. The man is thoughtbefore his last book was published.
A. to have died
B. to dying
C. have died
D. to die
3. You areto clean the bathroom.
A. declared
B. imagined
C. supposed
D. supposing
4. No mistakesmade.
A. has been
B. have been
C. is
D. to be
5. I don't mindwaiting for a few minutes.
A. to be kept





B. keeping
C. being kept
D. being
6. It isthat Mr. Can Chinh Truong retired in October 2014.
A. known
B. told
C. knowing
D. spoken
7. Sheila is understoodwon the first prize.
A. having
B. to having
C. to has
D. to have
8. The new motorwayand built last year.
A. planned
B. was planned
C. was planning
D. had planned
9. The photosin a London studio last week.
A. were taken
B. have taken
C. was taken
D. have been taken
10. We were madeall the cleaning in the house.



- A. to do
- B. do
- C. doing
- D. done

# Supply the correct form of the word in bold.

- 1. Thousands of hectares of forest are.....each year. DESTROY
- 2. All the English teams were eliminated in the early stages of the...... COMPETE
- 3. Opencast coal mining is among the most environmentally.....activities carried out in Wales. DESTRUCTION
- 4. The disease is spreading with alarming...... RAPID
- 5. They are talking about the.....of her confidence. ERODE

# Read the reading selection and then answer the questions below it.

#### THE DOLPHIN

Can dolphins talk? Maybe they can't talk with words, but they talk with sounds. They show their feelings with sounds.

Dolphins travel in a group. We call a group of fish a "school". They don't study, but they travel together. Dolphins are mammals, not fish, but they swim together in a school.

Dolphins talk to the other dolphins in the school. They give information. They tell when they are happy or said or afraid. They say "Welcome" when a dolphin comes back to the school. They talk when they play.

They make a few sounds above water. They make many more sounds underwater. People cannot hear these sounds because they are very very high. Scientists make tapes of the sounds and study them.

Sometimes people can catch a dolphin for a large aquarium. (An aquarium is a zoo for fish.) People can watch the dolphins in a show. Dolphin don't like to be away from their school in an aquarium. They are sad and lonely.

There are many stories about dolphins. They help people. Sometimes, they save somebody's life. Dolphin meat is good, but people don't like to kill them. They say that dolphins bring good luck. Many people believe this.



- 1. Can dolphins talk with words?
- 2. How do dolphins show their feelings?
- 3. Are dolphins mammals or fish?
- 4. When do they say "Welcome"?
- 5. Do they make more sounds above or underwater?

# Fill in each gap with an appropriate preposition.

- 1. The children are divided.....small groups.
- 2. This book will provide you.....all the information you need.
- 3. It is similar in taste.....a banana.
- 4. What was the cause.....the fire?
- 5. There is now growing concerned.....their safety.

# Đáp án đề thi giữa kì 2 môn Tiếng Anh lớp 10

### Choose the correct answer.

# Supply the correct form of the word in bold.

1 - destroyed; 2 - competition; 3 - destructive; 4 - rapidity; 5 - erosion;

# Read the reading selection and then answer the questions below it.

- 1. No, they can't.
- 2. They show their feelings with sounds.
- 3. They are mammals.
- 4. They say "Welcome" when a dolphin comes back to the school.
- 5. They make more sounds underwater.

# Fill in each gap with an appropriate preposition.



1. into 2. with 3. to 4. of 5. for